
As you may know, FPA Retreat is quickly approaching. This unique event is not your typical conference. 

It’s an opportunity to network with the best of the best in the profession while learning cutting-edge 

theories and practices.   

This year’s Retreat theme focuses on intergenerational issues and is especially suited to FPA NexGen 

members. But these conversations can only happen if YOU are in the room.  

FPA is offering an exclusive opportunity to first-time FPA Retreat attendees who are FPA NexGen 

members. We are offering a limited number of full event registration scholarships to enable you to 

attend Retreat and join the conversation, interact with the influencers of the profession, and customize 

your educational experience, all in an exclusive retreat-type setting in Georgia. Scholarship winners 

must pay for their own travel and expenses.  

To apply for a Retreat scholarship: 

1. You must be a current FPA member and member of the FPA NexGen community. 

2. You must be a first-time attendee of FPA Retreat. 

3. You must submit a short, no longer than one page answer, to the following question: What 

would it mean to you to attend Retreat 2017?  

Please submit the answer to the question above to:  FPANexGen@OneFPA.org 

Submissions are due March 31, with scholarship recipients being announced April 7.  

We hope to see you in Georgia! Apply now! 


